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HAVE YOU MADE YOUR PLEDGE? 

  

IS IT BACK TO NORMALITY? 

 

TANK FARM SURVEY 

RUDYARD LAKE SITE VISIT 
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Follow us!  

Our social media is complete. 

We just need you! We have 

created 3 new social media 

platforms in order to keep you 

all updated as often as we can.  

 

Follow us on the below: 

Linked In: @InterlocksSurv 

Twitter: @InterlocksSurv 

Instagram: @InterlocksSurv 

 

Who are we? 

Interlocks Surveys Limited was 

established in 1995 and 

Incorporated in 2000.  

The business has become one 

of the principal independent land 

surveying companies and is 

regulated by The Royal 

Institution of Chartered 

Surveyors. 

Do you require a quotation for a 

project you have coming up? 

Email us on 

info@interlocksurveys.co.uk or 

telephone us to discuss your 

requirments on 01926 330123. 

If you would like to find out a 

little more about us click here to 

see our new website! 

 

 

 

 

On 17th June one of the largest UK’s air 

pollution campaigns take place to recognise 

the risk of poor air quality and what harm it can 

cause. The campaign is led by Global Action 

Plan, who bring many businesses and 

communities together. To find out how you or 

your workplace can help and contribute 

towards this campaign click here  

We recently made a pledge to ensure any new 

company vehicle we purchase is as 

economical as possible, therefore this month 

we purchased a vehicle that is exempt from all 

emissions charges in all clean air zones!  

One small change can go a long way. 

 

Our surveyors have been working adjacent to 

one of Britains largest car parks, the M25 and 

have noticed the travel times don’t seem to be 

effected by Coronavirus anymore! Our 

Underground Utility Surveyors have been 

mapping out on the site adjacent to the M25 for 

the new proposed superstore! Working at the 

side of M25 has certainly had its challenges. 

We have recently carried out a PAS 128 

Underground Utility Survey and Topographical 

Survey at one of the airports this month, of the 

fuel storage tanks. Airports and airfields seem 

to be the flavour of the month recently! We are 

just about to start on two RAF bases, one is 

another PAS 128 survey and the other is a 

Scan Survey of the Hangers. 

  

We were out on Rudyard Lake this month 

surveying one of the historic boat houses! 

The reservoir was constructed by the Scottish 

civil engineer John Rennie in 1797 to feed the 

Caldron Canal and became a leisure 

destination in the early 1800’s, the arrival of 

the railway in 1849 marking the start of the 

village heyday and  by the end of the 19th 

century crowds of over 20,000 people could 

visit the lake on some days. Visitors included 

a John Lockwood Kipling and Alice 

Macdonald, who liked the place so much they 

named their son after the lake. The writer 

Rudyard Kipling author of the jungle book. 

The area is renounced for its beauty and had 

seen a resurgence in visitors in the 21st 

Century. 
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